
 
World's leader in Billet Carburetors 

News for 12/24/09 

PRI was great!� Merry Christmas to all! 

  
Attendence was down in numbers this year, as expected, but it was up in quality!� Below 
are some photos�of our booth at�the show.� And here is a link to clip I really liked. 
  
Merry Christmas and a happy New Year, 
John 
  

 
Booth 4111 
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Carb display 
  

  
Display table 
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Other News 

� See us in booth 4111 at the PRI.  
�  Great news!� dAMBEST is now an officially accepted carburetor brand�in the 

Australian National Drag Racing Association, ANDRA!� We are legal in Pro Stock 
events.� Our 4500 Series and Split 4500 Series carb would be recommended. 

  

   
  
  

PS:� $500 REWARD for a copy of my 1992 Superflow 
Presentation on VHS!  

Visit dambest.com.  

If you do not wish to receive this News Letter, just reply with REMOVE.  

Please return the complete News Letter�to help us�remove the correct address, [Email] 
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